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18 April 2019
Scott Dunning

REF: IR-01-18-17743

Dear Scott

On 2 December 2018 you requested, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the
Act) all correspondence between the New Zealand Police and Auckland Pride
(and its officers and representatives) regarding the 2018 and 2019 Auckland
Pride Parades and Festivals.

Please find attached the documents you have requested. Some information in
these documents is being withheld under section 9(2) (a) of the Act, in order to
protect the privacy of natural persons.

You have the right, under section 28 (3) of the OIA, to ask the Ombudsman to
review my decision if you are not satisfied with the way | have responded to your
request.

Yours sincerely

Anna Jackson
National Manager
Police Professional Conduct

Police National Headquarters
180 Molesworth Street. PO Box 3017, Wellington 614C, New Zealand
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